
 

Hello families, 

It was so good to have everyone together again last class! It definitely brought a 

smile to our faces      . Your children also did an amazing job during our fire drill. 

This week will be spider week at school. We will see some awesome pictures of 

spiders, learn spider facts, and talk about how they are helpful. We will play some 

fun spider games and work together to make a big web in our classroom. Our 

projects will be a handprint spider and a web we will make with marble rolling.  

We will continue to learn our Halloween finger plays.  5 Little Pumpkins is always 

a favorite! October 29th will be our Halloween celebration at school. Although 

students will not be able to dress in costume and do our parade this year, Mrs. 

Doherty and I have some fun activities planned.  

Thursday will continue to be our library day at school. Please have your child 

return the book they signed out on this day and they will be able to bring a new 

book home. I hope you enjoy reading with them! 

I hope you have all enjoyed your weekend and we are looking forward to seeing 

everyone on Tuesday. 

Joan 

727-4488 

 

Important dates: 

October 29 – Halloween celebration, orange day 

November 2- 2nd quarterly tuition due 

November 3 – Scholastic Book order due 

November 12 – NO SCHOOL Veteran’s Day 

November 23-27 – Thanksgiving recess 


